Judith A. Riley, J.D. 12316 Hidden Forest Bivd.
Oklahoma City, Ok 73142

October 2, 2013
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Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission a T
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW : i
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 =
RE: VolIlP Service Notification -
ANPL, LLC «?

Dear Commission,

On February 17, 2013, the Utilities & Transportation Commission (“Commission™) issued a
certificate of registration to ANPI, LLC (“ANPI”) in Docket UT-120085 as a competitive
telecommunications company. Please be advised that ANPI intends to begin offering VoIP
services throughout Washington. These services will be engineered exclusively by cloud-based
and VoIP technologies and connectivity will be broadband. It is our understanding that the
Commission does not regulate VoIP services at this time. We will continue to periodically
monitor the Commission’s decisions to ensure continued compliance with all Commission rules.

Please acknowledge receipt of this notification by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of

this letter in the self-addressed stamped envelope included for this purpose. Should anything
further be required, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mo

Matt Dean
Regulatory Agent

Office (405) 755-8177 (800) 406-4777 Fax (405) 755-8377



